
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
On Thursday 28th September from 4:00pm-6:30pm, Waverley School will be holding our annual open 
evening for prospective Year 7 students. The evening will be a great opportunity to speak to current 
students and staff about what Waverley School has to offer across all phases. 
 
During the evening, you will be able to take a tour with our pupils around the Secondary School and Sixth 
Form. You will also be able to hear from our Executive Principal (4:45pm and again at 5:45pm) and speak 
with senior members of staff.  
 
We will also be holding an open morning on Monday 25th September and Tuesday 26th September. Tours 
will be available every thirty minutes between 9am and 12pm to enable you to experience Waverley 
during a typical school day.  
 
On arrival to Waverley School, please sign in at Main Reception where our student prefects will meet 
you for the tour. 
 
If you would like to book a tour during open morning, please contact the school by Friday 22nd September 
via e-mail enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school and showing you what makes our setting a special place 
to learn and thrive.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr G Nandra 
Assistant Principal 
Waverley School – Secondary and Sixth Form 
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